
 
 
Dear Trading Partners and Vendors, 
  
Batch processing will be unavailable due to infrastructure changes beginning Friday, March 24, 
2023. 
  
Secure File Transfer Protocol (SFTP) will not be affected by this migration. File uploads will 
continue to be available however the response files may be delayed. Any 837 files that are not 
processed before 5:00 p.m. MT on Thursday, March 23 will be on the following week’s remittance 
cycle. 
  
Trading partners and vendors may be impacted as follows: 
 

 
 
 How to Prepare  

• Complete any Batch Transactions Thursday, March 23. Avoid sending Batch Transactions 
Friday through Sunday. 

• If you use ACA Core Web Services, bookmark the New CORE Web Services [RealTime] URL 
for use beginning Sunday, 3/26 at 11:59 p.m. MT. 

Contact the Provider Services Call Center with questions and when connected to the virtual agent 
say “EDI”. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/colorado.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8&id=11084bedbf&e=de17e360a0__;!!CdHzsg!kkjP9EOTcxlHofDTnXh5ayWJyPYKlWoOl8D7CATEzW7qkmhTf-I4lHRxzDKaRqz2-XUc3EOnH5pNkfCl2zxAqaBF9BhZWHxouj49r2sLFPxdhd2g8g$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/colorado.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6ca74c1bdf8af8b6209adf6c8&id=bc63102b85&e=de17e360a0__;!!CdHzsg!kkjP9EOTcxlHofDTnXh5ayWJyPYKlWoOl8D7CATEzW7qkmhTf-I4lHRxzDKaRqz2-XUc3EOnH5pNkfCl2zxAqaBF9BhZWHxouj49r2sLFPyXpS95Rw$
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